
 
Bellevue, WA, USA    19 November 2012 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is to certify that Hangzhou SPL Photonics Inc. is authorized to distribute FIAlab products in 

China. The authorization includes marketing, preparation and submission of bids, sales and technical 

support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ilkka Lahdesmaki 

General Manager 

FIAlab Instruments, Inc. 


